Hau, Lucy

Subject:

FW: Proposed Widening of Bayview Avenue

From: eah

To: sbirrell@city.markham.on.ca

Sent: Friday, January 18, 2008 2:11 PM

Subject: Proposed Widening of Bayview Avenue

Dear Ms. Burrell,

I am unable to attend the important Council Meeting on Tuesday Jan. 22/08 at 7pm, but do want to register my grave concerns about this proposed road expansion.

It is apparent that not enough consultation has taken place between the Town of Markham and the people who live here.

Why have we not seen written reports of studies that show the economic, environmental and financial impact on us residents?

Why have alternative transportation proposals not been offered as a comparison to this road widening?

Has the City of Toronto been approached about expanding the subway up to Markham? If not, why not?

I ask that this important issue please be dealt with in an open, proper and democratic manner, and that all pertinent information relating to these issues be made available to us residents as soon as possible.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,

Elizabeth A. Hutchison 78 Tamarack Drive, Thornhill, Ont. L3V 4V5 905-731-7842